
Dear 

 Thank you for welcoming us into your classroom as your Four Winds 

volunteers! We really enjoy bringing these natural science lessons to the students 

each month. We hope you’ll take a few minutes to give us some feedback. We’d 

love your suggestions for what we can do to improve the learning opportunity for all the children. 

Sincerely, 

 

  _________________________________________________________ 

Your Four Winds Nature Program volunteers 
  

Do you have any suggestions for ways in which we might improve the Nature Program lessons for 

students? What is working well and what could be stronger?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What suggestions for teaching and classroom management would you like to share with us? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Four Winds now posts all Nature Program lessons online (www.nearbynature.fwni.org) and 

includes a “Teacher Resource Page” for each lesson with Next Generation Science Standards – 

practices, core ideas and cross-cutting concepts – and Common Core suggestions.  Any other ideas 

for how we can work together to improve this learning opportunity for children? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Again, many thanks for your time, suggestions and support!  
Four Winds Nature Institute, Classroom teacher feedback for volunteers. 


